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EXTERNAL

 

I am vaughn burbidge and am the neighbor directly behind Michael Baiamonte and Su-shien
Coo.  I totally support their project.  I would love the little noise pickleball courts produce. 
We welcome the light and we need a little more action in the neighborhood.  I also think I will
be the only one that could see their court.  Thx

-- 
Vaughn D Burbidge




